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October 26, 2000

Bonneville Power Administration

Attention: Catherine Hanan

FY2001 Innovative Proposals

905 NE 11th Avenue – KEWB-4

Portland, Oregon 97232

Dear Ms. Hanan:
Enclosed is Water Services’ request for funding through the FY 2001 Projects in the Innovative Category.  The project we are proposing utilizes technology not previously applied for destruction of disease carrying organisms and removal of excess nutrients in water.  We believe this technology, ultrasonic induced cavitation, is an effective, inexpensive, reliable method of improving and maintaining water quality necessary for salmonoid species.

Realizing that this project may not fit the exact criteria of the solicitation letter, we nonetheless believe the innovative method of preserving water quality thru sonic cavitation deserves serious consideration.

Thank you for allowing us to present this information.  

Sincerely,

Lanny Sloan
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